
10.14.2022 
 
🎃 Dear Parents, 
 
During this week we covered skills such as nouns and commas in a series, phoneme isolation of 
middle sounds, words with ending /ed/, and story organization. We also discussed jobs that are 
needed in a community, we read "Jobs Around Town," Millie Waits for the Mail," and 
"Firefighters at Work" among other stories. We talked about different genres, the beginning, 
middle and ending of a story, and how to retell it in order of events. 
We finished Chapter 3 for Math, we will cover some strategies to subtract next week. 
We had an amazing in-house field trip, the children sang, clapped, and had lots of fun with the 
Museum of Children's presentation!  
I am delighted to be back, I missed my children very much! 
COMING UP... 
End of grade period-our first quarter is almost over!!! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend🤗 
Love, 
Ms. Audrey🌸🎃  
 


